
 

 

 

IAMS 

INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR MONGOL STUDIES 

(Secretariat) 

 

2016.01.11     №02              Ulaanbaatar 

 

  

 

Attn:    THE ELEVENTH INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS OF MONGOLISTS 

 

 

Dear Professor, 

According to the Article 2.1 of the Charter of International Association for Mongol 

Studies, which stated “The Association shall hold the Congress of Mongolists every five 

year”,  we are pleased to announce that the next 11
th

 Congress has been planned to convene in 

August, 2016, in Ulaanbaatar.  

On behalf of the organizing committee, we would like to invite you to take part in this 

Congress which will, no doubt, make an important contribution to the further development of 

Mongol Studies.  

Regardless of your decision, please favor us with a reply. Your early response before 

February 1
st
 , 2016 will be most appreciated. 

If you have inquiries, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Contact email:  iams@magicnet.mn 

Fax:   +976 51 261328 

Tel:   +976 51 261328; +976 51 261329 

 

Thank you for your consideration and looking forward to welcoming you in Ulaanbaatar.  

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TUMURTOGOO Domii 

Secretary General 
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